
James R. Warden, Director 
Office of Nuclear Energy,  
Safety & Security Affairs, Room 3320 HST 
Bureau of International Security  
& Nonproliferation  
U.S. Department of State  
2201 C Street, NW  
Washington, D.C. 20520  

Dear Dir. Warden: 

Enclosed is an application dated January 24, 2023, received by the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission (NRC) from Alpha-Omega Services, Inc., requesting an amendment to their current 
active license PXB6.40, for the export Category 1 quantities of Cobalt-60, contained in sealed 
sources, to Canada and Sweden; and export of Category 2 quantities of Iridium-192, contained 
in sealed sources for use in medical brachytherapy devices, to Japan. 

The purpose of the amendment is to make a correction to Party for Export # 109: 

As a matter of process, and in accordance with 10 CFR 110.82, the application will be public for 
30 days before the NRC takes any action on them. If no dissenting public comments are 
received, and all applicable legal requirements are satisfied, the NRC will issue the amended 
license, after the 30-day comment period.  

Please feel free to reach out with any questions to Licensing Officer, Joanne Savoy at 
Joanne.Savoy@nrc.gov and/or Licensing Assistant, Amanda Black at Amanda.black@nrc.gov. 

Sincerely, 

X
Andrea R. Jones

Andrea R. Jones, Acting Branch Chief 
Export Controls and Nonproliferation Branch 
Office of International Programs 
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